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Following are the Board of Trustees three Key Messages from the Board 
Meeting held on Tuesday, January 12, 2016. 
 
 

1) The Board of Trustees believe in the important of fostering student leadership 
skills and students voice and as such, the Board approved amending the 
current allocated $4,000 per school year budget for Student Leadership 
activities, approved by the Regional Council of Student Leaders, to $5,000 per 
school year.  The budget will support the growth of student leaders in 
Livingstone Range School Division.   

 
2) The Board of Trustees approved amending the 2016-2017 School Year 

Calendar which was adjusted due to changes in the January, 2017 Diploma 

Examinations as well as approved calendars from neighbouring school 

jurisdictions.  The major change to the calendar was moving the Christmas 

Break one week later with the last day of school falling on December 23, 2016 

and the first day back to school on January 9, 2017. 

 

3) Mr. Chad Jensen, Principal of Livingstone School presented his 2015-2016 

Annual Results Report and Three Year Plan to the Board of Trustees.  Mr. 

Jensen and his staff have worked diligently to create exciting and innovative 

programs for their students; these programs include robotics, digital 

photography, video editing, 3-D Design work and much more.  One exciting 

new program that will be introduced in the 2016-2017 school year is a Skills 

Ski Academy program in collaboration with Castle Mountain. Livingstone 

School is holding a parent night on January 26 at 6:30 pm to provide more 

details and answer questions.  

  
Livingstone School’s presentation is located on their website for viewing at 
http://tinyurl.com/gkqmhr5  
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